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ATTENDANCE

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

OFFICERS REPORT

ADVISORS’ REPORT

OLD BUSINESS

Minutes of the Meeting
May 8, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. on May 8, 2017, by
Lindsey Phernetton, President. Members present were Griffin
Wright (Secretary), Jassen Alderman (Public Relations Officer),
Steven Debroszi (Treasurer), Ralph Hogaboom (Co-Advisor),
Chance Stewart (Co-Advisor) Scott Nelson, Ingrid Wilson.

Minutes from May 1 meeting were not presented.

President got a position with Student Government but because
Elections are so close she was able to keep her position as
President

Ralph got Jassen connected with Net Impact.

Lifeboat debate will be on May 19th at 1:30 P.M. It was motioned
and approved for S50 for the purchase of boom sticks. It was also
motioned and approved for $80 for food and drinks. The
involvement fair will be May 9" and Scott and Steve have
volunteered to be at the table. Meet and Greet will be May 11
from 10:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. It has been motioned and approved
to have a budget of $125 for food and drinks. For Net Impact Pam
has agreed to make her class go if given enough notice. It has
been decided to figure out what works best for Pam’s schedule.
Mayhem will be on May 18™ from 11:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. PTK
will be working at the cotton candy table. If anyone can
participate talk to Liz in Student Life. Bishop Center Concessions
will be on June 11* at 7:00 P.M. and Steven, Brandi, Lindsey,
Jassen and Ralph have volunteered to be there. Due to Relay for
Life the Induction Ceremony was changed to June 1% at 7:00 P.M.
New Officer Nominations will be on May 15t (Next Meeting) and



NEW BUSINESS

ADJOURNMENT

Elections will be May 22™. The budget for the new year for all
clubs will be $500. More can be requested if needed but have to
build a relationship with Student Life about what we are doing
and let them know how this helps the student body and not just
our club.

By Laws changes will be decided after new officers are elected so
that the new officers can have a say in what changes should be
made.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:17 p.m. The next meeting is
scheduled for May 15 in The Student Life Conference Room at
2:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

et Notpor

Scott Nelson



